Office of the Bishop

200 North Glebe Road, Suite 914 • Arlington, VA 22203 Office (703) 841-2511 • Fax (703) 524-5028

December 19, 2018

Mr. Ray Riehle 6830 Antelope Road, Ste. H. Citrus Heights, CA 95621

Dear Mr. Riehle,

On behalf of Bishop Burbidge, I acknowledge receipt of your letter in which you express your concerns regarding the current leadership in the Church and your intent to withhold personal contributions. Be assured that the Bishop will read and review your letter

Please know that Bishop Burbidge will keep you in his prayers. May Lord Jesus bless you with His peace at Christmas and always.

Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend Jamie R Workman, J.C.L.

Chancellor